
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~January 2021 
 

Next:  Business mtg Tues Feb. 9; officer mtg at 6:30? regular at 7:00 pm at St. Patrick’s 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ We want to recognize and thank Lloyd Kippley for his generous donation of funds to the 
Cistercian Sisters of the Valley of Our Lady Monastery.  This was recognized at the November 
mtg, but was inadvertently left out of the previous newsletter. 

❖ Len Hendricks read a letter from Jim Schmidlen regarding their ongoing need for support of Reach Out 
Lodi.  A motion was made and seconded and approved to provide $500 for support of them. 

❖ We briefly discussed ideas/concerns with an upcoming pancake breakfast.  No date has been set yet and 
we will discuss more at the February meeting. 

❖ Nut sales—Joe Morgan gave an update that we have sold all of our in-stock inventory.  Thanks to all 
who purchased and especially all those who helped out with sales. 

❖ We discussed doing the Tootsie Roll drive in the near future.  If additional Tootsie Rolls are needed, 
they need to be ordered by Feb. 1st.   

❖ We briefly discussed having brat sales again in the spring/summer at Piggly Wiggly.  We will discuss 
further at upcoming meetings. 

❖ Upcoming reports due—Survey of Fraternal activity due Jan. 31.  Please send any hours that you have 
contributed over the year to GK Mike McGrath.  Semi-annual audit will be due on February 15. 

❖ GK Mike McGrath provided details regarding the online program “Go Make Disciples”. 

❖ Looking to get a presence on Facebook.  Dean Winters will look into but anyone with technical abilities 
is invited to lead or help out.   Would be useful to repost items from FlockNotes, Knightline, etc. 

 

 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 Officer slate for the 2020/2021 fraternal year: 
 
Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 
Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 
Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 
Chancellor – Will Wolske 
Recorder – Joe Morgan 
Treasurer – David E. Munz 
Lecturer –  
Advocate – Mark Nolden 
Warden – Ken Clemens 
Inside Guard – Vince Miller 
Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 
Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby 
Schroeder 
 
 
 
We are in need of a Knight to fill the role of Lecturer.  
If any 3rd or 4th degree member is interested, we would 
certainly be grateful. 

Offerings of Prayer 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Paul Kaster 
Bob Theel for upcoming surgery 
 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 


